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At a meeting held on 25/05/2020, the Board considered the report of the Inspector, 

and the documents and submissions on file generally. 

 

The Board noted the pre-application consultation undertaken and decided that an 

Environmental Impact Assessment Report and Natura Impact Statement should be 

submitted to the Board for approval. 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 25/05/2020 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


